
 

 

 

On Wednesday, February 10, 2015 in the Quad area, ASO will be passing out            

free condoms to students during National Condom Week to help in preventing STDs 

and unexpected pregnancies. Stop by to get both a free condom and some chocolates so 

that you are ready for your Valentine date. 


